
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Friars Way Sidewalk 

I would like to add my voice to this as well, as one of those nine homes.  I have two 
young children and up until recently had a dog.  During the COVID lockdown I have 
taken hundreds of walks with my girls and my dog on Friars Way and have never once 
felt the need for a sidewalk.  The street is calm and safe.  Please don't destroy our trees 
for a completely unnecessary and costly project... I strongly oppose this project and I 
will do what I can to resist it. 

  

Best, 

Bobby Glushko 

 


